
Agenda Item 7.7 

Grant emails sent to Church, Rec and Parish Hall (with response) 

Church: 

Dear Graeme, 

Thank you for the email. I will discuss with the PCC, and I will get back to you soon 

All blessings 

Tim 

Revd Tim Collins 

Priest-in-Charge, Netherexe Mission Community 

  

From: parishclerk@newtonstcyres-pc.gov.uk <parishclerk@newtonstcyres-pc.gov.uk> 

Sent: 22 January 2025 20:21 

To: Tim Collins > 

Subject: Grant to Church 

Dear Tim  

Thank you for your application on behalf of the Church of St Cyr and Julitta for a Parish Council grant. 

The Parish Council considered your application at its December meeting and decided to award a 

grant of £1,000.00 

The Council also decided that the grant should be specifically awarded as a contribution towards 

setting up, during the next Financial year,  the new Garden of Peace and Reflection to be located in 

the meadow adjacent to the Churchyard as gifted to the Parish Council by John Quicke.  

Please could you confirm your acceptance of the grant for the purpose and also your acceptance of 

the Church's responsibility for the future upkeep and management of the meadow 

Many thanks 

Graeme Barnell 

Chairperson 

Newton St Cyres Parish Council  

------------------------------------------ 

Rec: 

Hi thank you and we accept this, thanks 

Carrie-Ann 

From: parishclerk@newtonstcyres-pc.gov.uk <parishclerk@newtonstcyres-pc.gov.uk> 

Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2025 8:22:37 PM 

To: Carrie ann finning < > 

Subject: Grant to NSC Rec 

 Dear Carrie-Ann 



Thank you for your application on behalf of the Newton St Cyres Recreation Ground for a Parish 

Council grant. The Parish Council considered your application at its December meeting and decided 

to award a grant of £2,000.00 

The Council also decided that the grant should be specifically awarded as a contribution towards the 

refurbishment and renewal of the children's playground that, it is anticipated, will take place during 

the coming financial year.  

Please could you confirm your acceptance of the grant for this purpose.  

  

Best wishes  

Graeme Barnell  

Chairperson  

Newton St Cyres Parish Council  

------------------------------------------------------  

Parish Hall: 

Dear Nigel 

Thank you for your application on behalf of the Newton St Cyres Parish Hall Trustees for a Parish 

Council grant. The Parish Council considered your application at its December meeting and decided 

not to award a grant but, instead, to earmark an amount of up to £2,000.00 in its budget for the next 

financial year to address the cost of work required to fix the problem of damp affecting the Club 

Room.  

The Council agreed to consider quotations obtained by the Parish Hall from builders for the work 

required to address this problem. It is anticipated that this work will take place during the coming 

financial year.  The sum will become payable on approval by the Parish Council of the cost of the 

work required. 

Best wishes  

Graeme Barnell  

Chairperson  

Newton St Cyres Parish Council  


